www.laconiaeclkss /o0.0rg

The Elks Profile

Laconia Lodge #876
17 Sugarbush Lane ¢ Gilford, New Hampshire 03249

603-524-0809

VOL. XXXII, No. 9

B.P.O.E .~ A FRATERNAL ORGANIZATION

SEPTEMBER - 2018

A Message from the Exalted Ruler

September 2018

August proved to be a month of vibrant activity for our lodge.
Many exciting and rewarding events took place that joined our mem-
bers with non-members. The numerous volunteers that helped make
everything run smoothly are also to be thanked.

First we need to give a warm welcome to our six new members
who officially became members of the Elk family on August 26th.

Front row (l. to r.) Marlon Moran and Joseph "Hank" Hennessey
Rear row (I. to r.) Devon Yovanovich, Cheryl Herbert, Breanna Martin, Gary Lavallee

Our weekly

Taco Tuesdays have
continued to be a hit
with the members, and
a big thanks goes to one
of our new members,
Marlon Moran, for

his willingness to help
out and work in the
kitchen.

It's great to see our
new members
getting active and
involved right away.

Cruise Night was an amazing success, not only because of the turn
out of people, but also because more than a thousand dollars were
earned to benefit the veterans of the Tilton Veterans Home. Thanks

goes to Larry and Maureen Record for spearheading the event and for

providing food, entertainment, and many willing volunteers to make the

event fantastic. Just under fifty cars participated in this special day.

The public that attended had a wonderful time, and they were able to
see first hand what Elks are about, namely community, volunteerism,
family, and honoring our veterans. Hopefully this will be the first of

many future cruise nights or other specialty events that will take place

at our lodge.

Thanks goes to Brett McCrae and John Froeling for providing
our lodge and the public with a fantastic New England lobster and
steamers meal. Everyone that attended enjoyed a delicious meal at
the outside picnic venue on our lawn, and lots of fun conversation
was had by all. Three participants became the lucky winners of the
lobster raffle. Congratulations!

Keep in mind that September 9th will be the next State
Meeting, and it will be held at the Franklin Lodge at 1:00 p.m.
Please plan to attend. If you haven't had a chance to visit this new
lodge, you should definitely stop by and see how beautiful it is.
Our fellow Elks in Franklin would love to see you.

This month we will have tasty meals to enjoy at our lodge. On
Wednesday nights the kitchen will be open again, and taco nights
will now be on Thursdays.

Please take the time to greet and get to know our newest six
members, and help them get involved in our lodge community.
Continue having a willingness to participate, volunteer, and encour-
age new and fun ideas and events for our Elks family.

Exalted Ruler,
David Brown

Manager’s Corner

We made it through the month of August, and boy was it a busy one! We held
our first annual Cruise Night to benefit the Tilton Veteran's Home and it was
a great turn out, with lots of beautiful cars and trucks. Not to mention the
weather couldn't have been more perfect. Also, the clam bake, with lobsters
and steamers, was a huge hit; the food was fantastic! Thank you to everyone
who volunteered and donated to make both events such great successes!
Coming up for the month of September, Taco Tuesday will be moving to
Thursdays, don't forget to mark it on your calendar. Starting September 5th
Wednesday Night Kitchen will be open again. Be sure to come in for both din-
ner nights to enjoy some great food and nice cold beverages. If anyone has
the availability to volunteer for Rotary breakfast or Wednesday night kitchen,
please contact me, any help is appreciated!

Katie LeRoy
Lodge Manager




Secretary’s Corner %

Have you recently retired, and feeling bored at home already? "
Do you have a trade that the lodge could utilize? Plumbing,
electrical, cooking skills? Here at the lodge we are always in

need of things to be done and people to cook. If this is
something that peaks your interest, please do not hesitate to
contact the lodge.

— Secretary’s Notes —
Susan Ayers e Secretary
secretary876 @ metrocast.net
603-524-0809

Bulletin to be Read through our Website

The monthly bulletin is now available to read on our lodge's website.
The monthly bulletin is only mailed to N.H. residents, unless otherwise
requested, to the lodge secretary, to continue to receive it by regular mail.

www.laconiaelks876.org

Click on ""Bulletin' and choose which month you want to read.
Any questions contact Susan Ayers at:
secretary876 @metrocast.net or call the lodge

Remember -
All Dues are due on April 1, 2018

Dues for 2018-2019 year
DUES FOR 2018 - 2019 HAVE CHANGED

Due to Grand Lodge
Insurance Increase,

Regular Membership is now: $60.00
* Life Membership is now: $25.00

2018 - 2019 Dues

Remember all Dues are due before April 1, 2018

r—ao<

cut along lines and mail back with payment

|
: DUES STATEMENT FOR APRIL 1, 2018 - MARCH 31, 2019 :
| Name: l
| I
: Membership #: :
: Annual Regular Member Dues ($60.00)  Amount Included: :
: Annual Life Member Dues ($25.00) Amount Included: :
| Optional Donations : I
| 1) Elks National Foundation (ENF) Amount Included: I
| |
: 2) State Major Project (Copper Cannon) Amount Included: :
: 3) Lodge Scholarship Fund Amount Included: :
| Total Paid for 2018-2019 : § |
- - |

Daniel Makely 1l 17 Joseph Giordano
Dorinda  Carpenter 17  Kevin Martel
Marc Flack 17  Wendy  Sawyer
Mary Ingram 18 Charles  Trites Jr
John Amabile 19 Lisa Sauceda
Jacob Bordeau 20 Thomas  Fish
Cynthia  Haskell 21  Steven Hayes
Daniel Barbary 21 Robert  Jackson
Laurie Compton 22 Sandra Maczko
Carl Moorehead 22 Mark Padula
David Brown 22 Peter Pinckney
Mark Hathaway 23 Kim Calder
Lorraine  Powell 24 John Ferguson
Fredrick  Shute 25  William  Avery
Patricia  Deflice 25 Richard  Burlingame
Bennett  Hayes 25 Brenda  Pinard
Fred Washburn 25 Linda Sinclair
Normand Lacasse 26  Ralph Beaman
Michael  Smith 26 James Kroell
Roberta  Guyer 26 Tyson McKenna
Jeffre Caldwell 26 Chrlstopher Richard
Rowdy Dupuis 26  Stacey Witham
Judith Cookman 27  Linda Lamontagne
Denise  Goupil 27 Robert  Sherman
Cheryl Hebert 27  Maurice  Whitehouse
William  Duggan Jr 28 Dennis  Mudgett
John Parent 28 Richard  Perron
Wayne Borge 28 John Ramsay
Donald  Doherty 30 Vivian Doherty

Receive Every Issue

The US Post Office does not forward bulk mail like newsletters.
If you have changed your address, phone number, or email

address, please inform the Secretary as soon as possible.
Contact the Secretary at: Secretarty876 @metrocast.net, or
leave a message at (603) 524-0809

Lodge of Sorrow

Robert H. Bray

Rob was horn on 7/01/32, Initiated 10/27/1957,
he passed on August 1, 2018

Proposition for Membership
Joseph LaTouche from Laconia, proposed by Stephen Sawyer

Reinstatement:
Stacey Converse from Laconia, proposed hy Susan Ayers
Wayne Buckley from Manchester, proposed by Susan Ayers

Proposition for Life Membership
None for the month of September




TRUSTWORTHY HARDWARE

1084 UNION AVENUE
LACONIA, NH 03246

603-524-1601

Please Suppeut Our Sponsors

FOR

SEPTEMBER & OCTOBER

If you know someone that's
been dropped for non-payment

24 HOUR TOWING

AL’'S AUTO SERVICE
300 Court St.
Laconia, NH 03246

Ph. (603) 524-7441
FAX (603) 524-7442

Allen Ray Raper
Richard Charles Raper

get them to reinstate
for just a buck
in these 2 months, PLUS
earn a G.E.R. award
for sponsoring 3 new or
reinstated members.

LET US BE YOUR SOLUTION FOR:

Wl
PRINTING &— COPYING
71 A Beacon St. West * Laconia

524.2803 - Fax: 528.6923

wprint@metrocast.net

»

]
. - . - o

Louie Blais

Bargain Outlet Manager

lou@home-beautiful.com

www.home-beautiful.com

603-524-5545 800-698-5588 fax 603-528-6582

141 Daniel Webster Highway Belmont, New Hampshire 03220

Envelopes <Carbonless Forms
oL etterhead -<Business Cards
eBanners eLabels

NRISQUA One Stop....Many Solutions

FAMILY OWNED FUNERAL HOME
& CREMATORIUM "

Serving Families of the Lakes Region 9 0 () 7
& Beyond for over 150 Years )

W ‘

- 524-4300

164 Pleasant Street, Laconia
www.wilkinsonbeane.com

)
W

WESCOTT LAWpa.

SOUND COUNSEL SINCE 1927

Tel.: (603) 524-2160
Fax: (603) 528-2122
info(@WescottLawNH.com

28 Bowman Street
Laconia, NH 03246
www. WescottLawNH.com

The Boulia-Gorrell Lumber Co.
Since 1872
Headgquarters for First Quality

Everything the building contractor and
homeowner needs.

603-524-1300 * FAX 603-524-7309
176 Fair Street « Laconia, NH 03246
www.bogolumber.com




Grand Exalted Ruler 2018-2019 Michael T. Luhr
District Deputy GER James Culpon - Laconia NH

Exalted Ruler: ...........ccooveviinnnn, David Brown
Est. Leading Knight: ................ Sandra Shene
Est. Loyal Knight: ......oovvivivnnnn, Lisa Sauceda
Est. Lecturing Knight: .........coooove. Kim Calder
SECTBtary: «vvvvivviieii e, Susan Ayers

Treasurer: vooovvvveevvvvviiieininen, Nila Morrison
THer: oo William Shene
ESQUire: ..ovvvvvviiiiiiniiiiiiiins Jim Culpon, PER
64 o] 1] L ———— Dorothy Frawley
Inner Guard: ..........oooeeeeenn, Laurel Johnson

Lodge Manager ............ccceeeinn. Katie LeRoy

2018-2019 Lodge Officers

Trustees
Trustees
Trustees
Trustees
Trustees

DY Mark Roy
AT s i st memn s Robert Martin
1 James D. Roy
B8 LI Debbie Bean
| Michael Smith

2018-2019 House Commiittee

Lisa Sauceda

Jim Culpon, PER

Margaret-Mary Culpon

Robert Martin Dorothy Frawley Vincent Vella
Michael Smith
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